
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
Re: Parents’ Evenings 
 
On Wednesday 16th November and Thursday 17th November we will be holding 
Parents’ Evenings. This will be an opportunity for you to meet with Lindsay to 
discuss how your child has settled, and plans for their next steps in learning.  
 
The meetings will run from 14:45 - 18:00 and each one will last for 10 minutes.  
 
Please sign up for a slot on the timetable sheets in the foyer area. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Mulberry Wood Wharf Team 
 
 

 


